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This month I have found that any goals that I had, had for September came to a screeching 
Stop because nearly everything that I had been working on had been cancelled 
by the University admin With very little time to pivot and no information made to change
Plans. 

This month I finished working with the Fresh Fest committee, attended COCA and GFC. 
I am not allowed to speak about anything else. 

The entire planning of Fresh Fest was a challenge, and I would never plan another one
If any of the meetings had to be virtual. I am not allowed to speak about anything else 

Shared on facebook, ticked tables 

Queer focused Karaoke, Chubby Cree and Covid memorial concert. Also attempted to do 
Club rush 

I have read all meeting notes 
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I am working on Halloweek and am already feeling the stress of not being 
Popular enough to get support. I am also re writing the sexual violence support document
For clubs, so that the harm that was done by the SU to survivors they don't support, is 
Never done again. 

I am hoping to have meetings with clubs to help figure out how is best to support them,
As well start working with committees to get things done.

I am working with other universities to get the sexual violence prevention information completed,
And other nonprofits who have access to things I do not. 

Last week of October 
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